April 25, 1991

1993 Hortheastern Pa. Hational Cymanfa Conmnittece
The Executive Joard of the iHortheastern Pa. National Cymanfa
Committee met at the home of Dr. I1lis Roberts on April 25, 1991,
at 1:00 p.m.

Committee Chairmen changes are as follows:

Concert Betty and Dan Evans
Aw'R Plant Blythe Evans
Church Service Rev., James Zdwards

The minutes of the February 7th meeting were read. Upon motion
by George Powell, seconded by Ben Davis, these minutes were approved
as read.

-+-

Beth Landmesgser reported that CGareth Jonesg, the elsh conductor,
submitted an audio tape and will meet with 3eth on July 17th and sub-
mit a video tape. His bid is 5500.00 plus travel expenses.

lMr. Robert Anthony reported that Alan Guy, the 1983 conductor,
will come at any price.

Ir. Pritchard and Dr. loberts will contact the Wilkes=Barre
Chamber of Commerce.

Craig Peters, Program Chairman,advises that the program will be
kept short and he will also check into printing and soliciting.

Dan williams, Tour Chairman, will contact the Historical
Society and also check on a Welsh Exhibit and a deep mine tour.

Mr. William Cordy will contact the Ramada Inn for the Sunday
night supper.

George Powell, lMusic Chairman, contacted the len's Chorus
Camerata of Washington, D.C. for the concert but their bid was much
too high.

Suggestions made for local choral groups are:

Wyoming Seminary Chorus
Robert Dale Choir
Brass Quintet

The following organists were suggested:

lark Iauber
Gyndaff Roberts

The following preachers for the 3Sunday Service were suggested:

Rev. Roberts

Rev. Gwyn Walters
Rev. Cerwen Davies
Rev. Cyril Jenkins
Rev. Hedwen Williams
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Iir. Robert Anthony, Treasurer, requested an assistant and the
following names were submitted:

Vrs Weslegy Simmers

r, John Ellis

Mr. William Price

The Rev. John Lewis was suggested to give the Invocation.

There being no further discussion, the meeting adjourned at
2:30 p.m.

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, September 19th at
7:30, at the Welsh Presbyterian Church in Wilkes-3arre, Pa.

Respectfully submitted,

Catherine Jonathan
Secretary



